GLHA Forum December 9th 2024

Representatives from member groups across the County gathered together on
December 9th for the last Forum of 2024.

GLHA business included an update on the GLHA website. Thanks were given to
Ray Wilson who set up and managed the site for many years but has now resigned
from the role. The site will now be managed by Vicki Walker and Mary Sullivan,
with Mary taking over the updating of the very useful Speakers List. Member
Groups were invited to send their forthcoming events to David Jones who has
taken over the role of updating the Local Societies Events List.

Reports were received from Gloucestershire County History Trust and
Gloucestershire Archives outlining the invaluable local history projects that they are
organising.

Following the business members were entertained by The Incredibelles, an a
capella group, with a selection of songs from their Christmas repertoire. A

collection was made for the charity The Butterfly Garden, Cheltenham.
https://www.thebutterflygarden.org/

A Christmas buffet was provided by members of the GLHA committee with mince pies,
cakes and sausage rolls being enjoyed by all.
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